Dear Parents:

Your child is invited to attend our upcoming "Holiday Gift Shop" program at school during the week of 12/4. This exciting program enables children to purchase their own special holiday gifts for family and friends.

The gifts will be moderated priced. Most of the gifts are priced lower than \$5.

We will have a wide variety of different gifts for the children to choose from, such as jewelry, tools, plaques, coffee mugs and toys.

We are very excited about the value of this program as a learning experience. All the fund raised will be donated to Lincoln Students Council.

Please plan now to support this program by encouraging your child to earn money by doing chores, keep and bring money safely to school during the shopping days.

We need a few adult volunteers to help during the shop. This will be a very rewarding program. Please go to http://signup.com/go/wmCcgom or email PTALincolnBoard@yahoogroups.com to sign up the volunteer.

Sincerely,

Lincoln PTA

